THE KERNERSVILLE MUSEUM FOUNDATION
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

MINUTES
February 11, 2020

The Kernersville Museum Foundation Board of Directors met for its regular meeting on February 11, 2020, at the Public Services Building at 4:00 p.m.  The following members, constituting a quorum, were present: Jason Grubbs, President, Kay Pinnix, Secretary, Kelly Hargett, ED, Doran Maltba, Treasurer/ 2nd Vice president, Angie Pearman, 1st Vice President, Kim Herman, Wayne Mabe, Monte Long, Bertha Prim, Chandra Parker, and Molly Smith. The following members were absent: Chris Thompson, Mark Chandler, Anne Coltrane, and John Wolfe, ex officio.  President, Jason Grubbs, called the meeting to order at 4:10 p.m. 
             January minutes were approved as transmitted.

Treasurer’s report:  Doran Maltba went over his report, attached to official minutes, highlighting Unrestricted Operating Funds are $27,006.67. This reflects a payment to the contractor for cabin work and will be reimbursed by the town.
ED Report: Kelly Hargett went over her report, attached to official minutes.
          She reported that the Museum will have Happy Birthday Kernersville events to celebrate the opening of the time capsule on March 20, 2021. It is a celebration of the 150th anniversary of the town’s incorporation and the 250th anniversary of the town’s settlement.

          Kelly went over a handout showing proposed events which could drive investment to the Museum.

          Kelly, Jason, and Doran will work on a presentation to the Board of Aldermen in the spring to help cover costs.

           We also need a big sponsor and local clubs could take responsibilities in some areas. 

President’s Report:  Jason and Angie presented the slate of officers to be voted on at the Board in March:
           President: Angie Pearman

           1st Vice President: Molly Smith

           2nd Vice President: Kim Herman

           Secretary: Kay Pinnix

           Treasurer: Monte Long

New Business:  The committee decided to change meeting times and places.

           Executive Committee will now meet at 4:00 on the 1st Tuesday of each month at the Museum beginning in March.
           Board will continue to meet on the 2nd Tuesday of each month but it will be held at the Museum at 4:00. Note that the April Board meeting will be held at the Depot at 4:00.
We are still looking for a venue for the prom in May.

Molly will contact Apple Creek as a possible venue.
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 5:0.

                                                   Respectfully submitted,

                                                   Kay Pinnix,

                                                   Secretary
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